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Dear Corinne (and Health Department Members),
 
It is with sadness, frustration and a sense of the incredulous that I find the need
 to write.
I am in your electorate Corinne, and am asking you to represent my thoughts and
 strong belief by …
 
Opposing the Jackie Trad Abortion Bill.
 
We live in a day where
 

Sex education is well established
Contraception is available
Medical advancements are such that tiny infants of even earlier that 25
 weeks gestation are heroically saved and nurtured to grow and develop well
 and have good outcomes
Medical imaging is such that 3D images of as yet unborn children are
 printed, mounted and displayed to show off the growing child
Many childless couples would love to adopt an otherwise unwanted child

 
Let alone
 

To end the life (kill) of an unborn baby/child previously described is utterly
 horrendous
This proposed law would be the worst and most extreme and outrageous in
 the world
Medical professionals and institutions would be pressured to commit (yes
 commit) this otherwise named crime, when their pledge is to do no harm.
 In fact their desire is to save lives
The rights of that individual (the child) must be protected as some of our
 truly most vulnerable of our society

 
I am sure that you have heard many arguments and reasons. I do not know
 where you stand on this.
Many others may be more eloquent or reasoned than my mail, yet I am asking
 that you oppose this bill.
 
Sincerely
 
Helen
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